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The purpose of this exhibit is to demonstrate the educational purpose of Zebra 
Radio Project as a California public benefit nonprofit corporation and that the 
proposed radio station will be used for the education, health and safety of San 
Simeon, Cambria and the surrounding communities and in partnership with them.  
To accomplish this, Zebra Radio Project will be partnering with the San Simeon 
Community Services District, San Simeon Chamber of Commerce, the Cambria 
Community Services District and the Cambria Chamber of Commerce. 

Zebra Radio Project will be established as a means of educating the community 
on matters affecting it as well as detailing programs/individuals that socially 
enrich it.  It will do this by:

• Producing local public affairs programming dealing with art, environment, 
current affairs and traveler information as a way of educating both the 
citizens of and visitors to San Simeon and Cambria.

• Airing local news, San Simeon and Cambria district meetings and meeting 
recaps as a means of educating the community on various issues.

• Playing diverse musical programming, including music featuring local 
artists.

• Providing weather and emergency information vital for the safety of the 
citizens of San Simeon and Cambria communities.

• Providing information on government health services available to the 
community, such as free vaccination locations.

• Provide broadcast opportunities to local residents as well as youth, 
seniors, local artists and musicians.



Proposed Weekly Program Schedule of Zebra Radio

Zebra Radio Project proposes to offer at least 12 hours a day of such 
programming (except in the event of an emergency) and to maintain studios and 
a transmitter site in the towns of San Simeon and Cambria (a distance of 5 
miles).


